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Dear Sir/ Madam,

I am writing in relation to a proposal that seeks to introduce a reduction in the speed limit along the section of the A580 East Lancashire Road from the boundary with Wigan to the junction with the M60.

This section is currently 60mph, however an investigation of the collisions along this length has revealed a number resulting in fatal or serious injury, with vulnerable road users such as child pedestrians being amongst them.

As the speed of a vehicle ultimately affects the potential seriousness of any collision, it is therefore proposed to introduce a reduced speed of 50mph along this length, thus resulting in a uniform limit of 50mph along the entire East Lancashire Road in Salford.

This proposal is being introduced separately of any requirements for the Leigh-Salford-Manchester guided bus way plans, however the resultant lower speed limit will complement any future scheme.

If the consultation is successful then the new speed limit will require changes to the legal order and the erection of new speed limit signage. It will also be necessary to ensure that the new limit receives the appropriate level of enforcement and so a range of various techniques are being investigated to determine if it would be feasible to bring any of them on line at the same time as any change in the limit. These include either a number of speed cameras located strategically along the A580, or the most likely option involves ad-hoc mobile enforcement along the entire route as this can take place at any time, at any point along the East Lancashire Road, therefore the element of surprise should make drivers more wary and more likely to abide by the new limit.

At this, the first stage of the process toward a reduction in the limit, it is necessary to get your comments as one of the interested parties living close to the length of the A580 in question. I should therefore, be grateful if you would take the time to fill in the comments slip returning it in the pre-paid envelope before ?? 2007. All comments received will be treated in confidence.

Yours faithfully

Andy Devine

Road Casualty Reduction Group

	                                      We need your views!

Proposed REDUCTION IN THE SPEED LIMIT  –  A580, EAST LANCASHIRE ROAD

Having read the detail of the proposal to implement a reduction in the speed limit to 50mph, on the

length of the A580 between the Wigan boundary and the M60 junction, I should be grateful if you would

indicate below whether you agree with the scheme proposal by ticking one of the boxes.
 Your return will be treated in the strictest confidence.
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If you have any comments to make then add them here.


…………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Name…………………………………………………..

Address…………………………………………………

           …………………………………………………

…………………………………………………


…………………………………………………


           …………………………………………………

Tel No…………………………………………………..

E-mail…………………………………………………...
Are you in favour of the proposed reduction in the speed limit?


Please indicate with a tick (✓)





YES





NO
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